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The Town of Milford Board of Adjustment will be conducting a site walk at the property located at Map 
43, Lot 69 (off of Route 13 S/South Street and Ponemah Hill Road) to discuss a Special Exception request from 
the Milford Zoning Ordinance, Article V, Section 5.05.8.C and 5.07.7.C to allow the construction of six, multi-
family buildings with a maximum height of 56 feet where 35 feet is permitted in the Limited Commercial-
Business District “LCB’ Zoning District and 45 feet is permitted in the Commercial ‘C’ Zoning District. 
 
If interested in attending, please plan on meeting at the end of Stoneyard Drive.  The Site Walk will 
begin promptly by 3:00 pm. Please call or email Lincoln Daley with any questions or concerns at 603-
249-0620 or ldaley@milford.nh.gov.  
 

 
  
In addition, the applicant will be conducting a balloon (or similar visual) test on July 14th from 7am to 
6pm at the site to demonstrate the height of the proposed buildings. 
 
 
 

 

Conceptual Layout & Visual Test Locations (approx.) 

Subject Property and Site Visit Meeting Location 

mailto:ldaley@milford.nh.gov

